

FRIDAY 25TH NOVEMBER 202



ROSEACRE.ATCTRUST.ORG.UK

COMMUNITY - ASPIRATIONS - RESILIENCE - EMOTIONAL WELLNESS

MS LOGAN SAYS

Dear Roseacre Families,

The last two weeks have been very busy in school. Our open evening for our new reception intake proved positive with many happy children experiencing reception classrooms! Our Junior Leadership Team was excellent as they welcomed prospective new parents and spoke very well in front of a large audience.

Our boys football team has been out and about representing Roseacre with passion. Our new anti bullying ambassadors arrived back from their training at Highfield Academy with many positive ideas which they are going to start work on straight away watch this space for any announcements! A big thank you must also go to parents, family members, staff and children who represented Roseacre at the Dance Festival on Wednesday 16th November. The children were MARVELLOUS and did themselves proud.

Watch out for the choir in the community - they have been very diligent in rehearsing for their Christmas itinerary - they will soon be out and about bringing Christmas cheer to rest homes in the community. A mention must also be made of visitors to school that have had a positive impact firefighters have been working with years 2 and 6, Tales Retold (classic fairy tales retold in a modern way) report how enthusiastic our Year 4 children have been and will hopefully continue to be.

The next few weeks will see the children work towards their Christmas celebrations with nativities, Christmas lunches and parties. Reception children are rehearsing their nativity as I type! Their singing is wonderful and full of gusto!

On behalf of Roseacre I wish all our families a delightful weekend.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

FRIDAY 2ND DECEMBER

Roseacre choir singing at Christmas Tree Lights Switch On

TUESDAY 6TH DECEMBER

Reception Nativity

WEDNESDAY 7TH DECEMBER

Reception Nativity

WEDNESDAY 7TH DECEMBER

Christmas Lunch

THURSDAY 8TH DECEMBER

Reception Nativity



MONDAY 12TH DECEMBER

Year 5 and 6 Christmas Party

TUESDAY 13TH DECEMBER

Year 1 and 2 Christmas Party

WEDNESDAY 14TH DECEMBER

Year 3 and Rec Christmas Party

THURSDAY 15TH DECEMBER

Year 4 and nursery Christmas Party

All children are invited to attend school in party clothes on their nominated Christmas party day, ready for the afternoon's festivities.

FRIDAY 16TH DECEMBER

School closes at 2pm

RETRIEVAL PRACTICE



KEEPING YOU INFORMED

The HUB on Highfield Road, South Shore would like to invite you to the Christmas Tree Light Switch On, Friday 2nd December @ 4.30. Roseacre choir will be performing with Father Christmas switching on the lights.

Find out more

St Mary's Church would like to invite you to the Craft and Gift Fair on Saturday 3rd December @ 10am till 2:30pm. Support local craftworkers by purchasing a Christmas gift.

ARBOR PARENT APP

We encourage parents to access the Arbor parent app which is replacing the parent app that we no longer use. Please speak to office staff if you require any further support.

WELCOME MISS CAIRNS



Hello,

My name is Miss Cairns and in September I began my career as a teacher at Roseacre Primary Academy in year 2. The past three months have been an absolute delight! The children in my class and throughout Roseacre have been incredibly kind, considerate and welcoming. It's been wonderful getting to know them all; they've got such vibrant personalities and they teach me something new every day! I'm excited to continue this journey and see what the rest of the year holds.

Last year, I completed my teacher training with Fylde Coast SCITT. Before this, I worked as a one-to-one Teaching Assistant at St George's A Church of England Academy. I've always enjoyed working with children, but changing to teach children of primary school age was the most excellent decision I've ever made. Blackpool is my home town, and I couldn't imagine moving elsewhere. Even so, I spend most of my spare time in the countryside, appreciating the simplicity and beauty of nature. Nature and a good book are the way to this teacher's

'Thank you' doesn't begin to express my gratitude for being part of such a talented and warm-hearted team. Children and staff alike have made me feel so welcome. I'm eager to see what the rest of the year has in store for us all.

Have a fabulous weekend, fingers crossed that England win again tonight!

RAISING MONEY FOR N-VISION

Wednesday 14th December is Christmas Jumper Day, where we will be collecting donations for N-Vision (Princess Alexandra Care Home). We are supporting them in raising money for an interactive table to help improve the technology they have in the care home.

Click here to donate

RIDDLE ME THIS

A girl fell off a 20-foot ladder. She wasn't hurt. Why?

What can you catch, but not throw?

Answer: A cold

Answer: She fell off the bottom step.

DANCE FESTIVAL 2022

A well done to the 45 children who represented Roseacre in the Blackpool Dance Festival; we are extremely proud of you.

Click here

PETS THAT POSE



Introducing Miss Shaw's furry friend, Rosie.

MR QUINE'S SONGS FOR THE WEEKEND

Selected in tribute to World Cup 2022

'Samba e gol' - by Bellini

'World In Motion' - by New Order

'Three Lions' - by Baddiel & Skinner



ADVENT

November 27th till December 24th 2002

BLACKPOOL MUSIC SCHOOL VARIETY SHOW 2022

Find out more

SPORTS OPPORTUNITIES IN THE COMMUNITY

Should you wish to advertise a sports club then please get in touch.

GYMNASTICS

Find out more

SWIMMING

Find out more

FOOTBALL

Find out more

RUGBY

Find out more

ROSEACRE'S DIGITAL STRATEGY UPDATE

Over the last few months
Roseacre has been developing
its digital strategy, this has
involved providing every child in
Year 3 - 6 with a chromebook for
daily use in class to enhance
teaching and learning. We are
also in the process of providing
Nursery - Year 2 with 46 shared
devices so every child in these
year groups can also access a
device to support classroom
practices.

As we are all using Google applications to support the teaching and learning offered in classes, the children may be given access to videos housed on the YouTube platform. Please note these will be age appropriate and will have been chosen for suitability in line with Roseacre's E Safety, Social Media and Acceptable use policy.

As the strategy develops, children in Years 5 and 6 will be given the opportunity to take their device home, so watch out as more information will be coming soon



SCIENCE COMPETITION FEEDBACK

'The time and dedication that must have been invested in each and every product was obvious. What was even more impressive was how your students were able to articulate their thought processes.'

Well done to all the entrants who proudly represented Roseacre.

LET CHILDREN KNOW YOU'RE LISTENING

Find out more

BLACKPOOL AND THE FYLDE COLLEGE CHRISTMAS SPORTS CAMP

Find out more

A WHOLESOME STORY



Harlow (Y1) recently discovered an abandoned cat with her five kittens. Wanting to help, Harlow and her family selflessly homed the kittens. Since, she has been feeding and caring for them at each turn.

Well done Harlow; your Roseacre family are very proud of you! It is true that not all heroes wear capes.

N-VISION CHRISTMAS FAIR

Find out more

FRIENDS OF SOLARIS PARK CHRISTMAS FAIR

Find out more

DID YOU KNOW?

Organised by Tom (Yr6)

Did you know that it is physically impossible for humans to lick their elbow.

Did you know that it is impossible to sneeze with your eyes open.

Did you know that elephants are the only animal that can't jump.

CHRISTMAS PUDDING CAKE POPS



Find out more

AUTHOR OF THE WEEK

Organised by Sophie (Y6)



This week on the newsletter we have an amazing, outstanding and impressive author, who has been chosen by Y3. This man is one of a kind and a joke writer; his name is... Jimmy Jones!

HOW MANY HORSES CAN YOU SEE?



LET'S LAUGH

Organised by Richie (Y6)

What happened when the world champion tongue twister got arrested?

They gave him a tough sentence.

What do frogs order at fast-food restaurants?

French flies

ARTIST OF THE WEEK

Chosen by Jack (Y6)

